
City of Missoula, Montana 
New Business Item 

 
 
Item:  City County Planning Interlocal Agreement 
 
Council Meeting  
Date:   February 6, 2023 
 
Sponsor(s):  Eran Pehan  
 
Prepared by: Eran Pehan  
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☒ Ward 1 

☒ Ward 2 

 ☒ Ward 3 

 

☒ Ward 4 

☒ Ward 5 

☒ Ward 6 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Approve modifications and updates to the City County Planning Interlocal Agreement.  
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council: Approve and authorize the Mayor to sign an updated City County 
Planning Interlocal Agreement.  
Click or tap here to enter text. 

Background and Alternatives Explored: 
In 1996, the City of Missoula and Missoula County entered an interlocal agreement 
establishing the provision of land use planning services, transportation planning services and 
grants administration under an Office of Planning and Grants. This agreement has been 
modified many times over the course of the last 20 years, including significant modifications 
to the organizational and financial structure of the Office of Planning and Grants. The last 
modifications were approved in 2013. The proposed changes before you will serve as our 
next update.  
 
The purpose of this Agreement, as originated in 1996 and as modified before you today, is to 
enhance the ability of the City and County to plan for future development so that a 
countywide pattern of development, land use, and conservation is created that reflects the 
environmental, economic, aesthetic, and social values of city and county residents.  
 
Financial Implications: 
There were no modifications to the planning interlocal agreement that have financial implications.  
 
Links to external websites: 
n/a 


